Proposed change to the bylaws concerning PINES Bag Purchases

In December 2009, the PINES Executive Committee voted on a recommendation from a member library to require the purchase of PINES bags each year based on a formula for purchases based on number of items borrowed per year. The committee endorsed the purchase of one bag per 1,500 borrows as a fair formula that should not tax any individual system budget. 

See "Suggestion on Bags to Buy Ratio.xls" at http://pines.georgialibraries.org/december-2009-executive-committee-meeting
The committee has asked that this topic be brought before the membership at the PINES Annual Membership Meeting.  The committee proposes the following change to the bylaws:

To be added under Section II. Membership

8. Each member library agrees to buy PINES mailing bags according to a formula based on annual borrowing. The formula and the need to purchase bags will be reviewed each year at the annual meeting. 

